From: Nick Smith <nickssmith@_

Sent: 23 April 2009 14:10

To: Nick Smith

Subject: Fwd: FW: TRAM IPG MEETING

Attachments: Update re DRP 150409 incl AF comms v5.doc

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Colin MacKenzie <Colin.MacKenzie(@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Apr 23, 2009 10:34 AM

Subject: FW: TRAM IPG MEETING

To: Andy Conway <Andy.Conway(@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Cc: Nick Smith <nickssmith , Gill Lindsay <Gill Lindsay(@edinburgh.gov.uk>, Marshall
Poulton <Marshall. Poulton@edinburgh.gov.uk>

Andy,

Please find attached the finalised text of the DRP report for appending to your report for the next IPG meeting.
Text for IPG report itself as follows:-

DLA Piper have provided certain initial information relating to the DRP matters. A note on DRP issues is
attached as an appendix to this report. Further information is awaited from tie in the context of the strategic
options.

In short, there are a number of disputed issues and there appears to be a significant difference of
interpretation in relation to certain terms of the contract. Realistically these points of principle will need to
be agreed via the adjudication process, which may take several months. Once the broad principles have
finally been established, this should allow, hopefully relatively quickly, the specific disputed issues to be
agreed.

Kind regards,

Colin and Nick
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This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are
addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its
contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by
the recipient.
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